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Dear Leaders,

Can you believe it is time for camp again? We are so excited to have you and your girls participate! We have been planning and praying for this time for months, and are ready to see all of you. In this packet, you will find all the important information you need for camp registration. 

The deadline for all registration is April 30th.  You must complete the process by this date so we can adequately prepare and ensure that every girl is provided for. Each church must send an adult leader with their girls. 

The cost for each camper, Leader-in-Training (LIT), and leader is $210. This fee covers accommodations, meals, activities, materials, and a t-shirt. Full payment must accompany registration and should be collected at the church level. The church will then send one check to the Baldwin Baptist Association, which needs to be included with your church’s registration. 

If you or your girls are not registering through your local church, you need to approve this directly with me. After speaking with me, please mail your check to P.O. Box 459, Silverhill, AL 36576, or drop it off at the Baldwin Baptist Association office located at 15840 Silverhill Ave (Hwy 104). Make individual checks payable to the Baldwin Baptist Association (BBA).

You will receive additional information by email after your registration is received. 

Thank you for your willingness to serve the girls of your church by giving of your time and resources. Trust me when I say you will be so blessed by your time with the girls at camp!

For additional information or questions please don’t hesitate to email, call or text me. Thanks!!

Christine Ponder
GA Camp Director
251-979-3774
theponders2@gmail.com
